
 
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  Mrs. Christine Halloran, Town Clerk of Easton 

 

FROM:  Dori Wollen, Chair, Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

DATE:   April 2, 2020 

 

SUBJECT NOTICE – PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONEMENT  

 

 

Pursuant to Gov. Lamont’s Executive Order #7I, para 19, the Public Hearing of the Inland 

Wetlands and Watercourse Agency of the Town of Easton scheduled for April 14, 2020 is being 

postponed to June 9, 2020.     
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DW/fmd 

 

Instr# TBD 

Received 4/3/2020 at 11:50am and Posted Remotely. 

Christine Halloran, Town Clerk, Easton, CT 


